
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Legislature of 

Rockland County at its Legislative Chambers, 11 New Hempstead Road, New City, Rockland 

County, New York, on the 20th day of December, 2010, at 5:45 p.m., prevailing time, to 

consider  

 

The Rockland County Comprehensive Plan, which will serve as a blueprint for the 

County’s future and will provide guidance for future municipal planning and zoning actions and 

serve as a basis for County government planning and development issues for the next 10-20 

years. 

 

AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT NOTICE:  To request accommodations for a 

disability, please call Therese Vailakis at (845) 638-5100 [(845) 708-7899 for TTY/TDD].  

Please request those accommodations three (3) days in advance of the meeting so that we can 

seek to meet your needs. 

 
Dated:  New City, New York 
             November 17, 2010 
 
 
       LAURENCE O. TOOLE 
       Clerk to the Legislature 
       Allison-Parris County Office Building 
       11 New Hempstead Road 
       New City, New York 10956 


